
   
 
 

THEME:  Christmas Around the World 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

 
 

 

Thank you to everyone who attended our 

Trim-a-Tree celebration. Our tree looks 

beautiful with all of the ornaments created by 

our awesome families. 

Christmas traditions vary throughout the 

world. This week each child will have the 

opportunity to tell the class about the way they 

celebrate the holiday season.  

               Have a super week!!! 

    Miss Milham 
 

 

 

 Ranger of the Week  

Mallory Tomaszewski  12/7 

Olivia Vlachos  12/14 

 

 

 

 
Michael Rogde  12/21 

Kindergarten News  December 14, 2020 

Math & Science 
We will review addition and other math activities. 

In Science, the children and I will be doing really cool 

Christmas science experiments. 

Language Arts & Social Science 
Discussions about the different Christmas customs 

from around the world will enhance our theme this 

week. Also, sight words and rhyming words will be 

reviewed throughout the week. 

Craft & Writing 
The children will be making different Christmas 

crafts from around the world and practice printing 

their names on lined paper.  

 

Kindergarten Reading 
The children are doing a great job with the sight 

word stories.  The Guided Reading program will be 

introduced to many of the students when we return 

from Christmas break.  
 
 

IMPORTANT DATES 
Christmas & Pajama Parties: Tuesday and 

Wednesday, December 22 & 23 
 

We will be closed to all Preschool Students from 

December 24 thru January 1. Classes resume January 

4, 2021. 

 

 


